
FGCC meeting minutes 05/14/13 
 
 
Old Business: 
 
Bob Schamerhorn(sp?) is asking for photos for the home page slideshow. 
Sid will take new photos for the member gallery. 
 
New Business: 
 
Ralph announced that the winners for the first annual photo contest had been 
chosen by the committee entrusted for such selection. 
 
Ralph also announced the slate of officers for next year: 
Cyane Lowden, president 
Cindy Krumbein,  vice president 
Stephen Retheford, Treasurer 
Gilpin Brown , secretary 
 
Debbie said there were 2 spaces still for the Presquile event, 
 
 
Roundtable: 
 
There were 7 members showing photos for roundtable. 
 
Presentation: 
 
BL Kocen from Glave-Kocen Gallery and Cindy from Page Bond Gallery were the 
speakers, moderated by Cindy Krumbein. They gave a lively discussion on how 
to hang a show. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cyane Lowden, secretary 
 
 


